
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 1/5/2012 3:51:23 PM
To: Tisdale, Matthew (matthew.tisdale@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: Commission Advisor Visit

Matthew --

Do any of these work for you?

yours,

sid

RedactedFrom:
Sent: Thursday, January 05, 2012 3:47 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney; Corey, Jana;|Redacted 
Subject: RE: Commission Advisor Visit

Hi Sid,

It looks like it will be difficult to get Steve et. al together in February. At best it will be Steve and 
Jan, and either Felecia or Saul with a substitute on the behalf of the unavailable Sr, Director,

The following dates have been confirmed with the other admin:

February 3: 8:00 AM-12:00PM (Jan, Steve, Felecia)

February 10: 1:00-5:00 PM (Jan, Steve, Saul)

February 13: 1:00-5:00 PM (Jan, Steve, Saul)

February 14: 1:00-5:00 PM (Jan, Steve, Felecia)

Please propose these dates to Matt Tisdale's office.
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Thanks

Redacted
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